commentletters

From:

goldie Locks <mygoldeelocks@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Friday, October 28, 2016 10:45 AM

To:

commentletters

Subject:

Comment Letter – 2016 Bay-Delta Plan Amendment

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Flagged



Dear Water Board, I live in Modesto and am writing to ask you to please reconsider your plan to increase the water flow in the winter months. The San Joaquin Valley cannot afford to lose 40% of our surface water. This would be devastating to our agricultural way of life. This is a desperate situation. Sincerely, Patricia Cantley

Sent from my iPhone